IMF Spring Meeting
April 22 – 23, 2009
On Wednesday, April 22, 2009 the IMF Spring Meeting was held at the Four Points Sheraton in Greensburg, PA.  There were 57 attendees (see attached list) at this year’s Spring Meeting.

In the business portion of the meeting, Mr. Shreve reported that there are 28 member companies.  Mr. Eakin reported that there is currently a balance of $65,102 in the IMF Treasury.  Mr. Eakin’s departure from the IMF at the close of 2009 was announced and the board will be looking for someone to take his place as Treasurer.  The 2009 IMF Fall Meeting is tentatively scheduled for October 28 – 29, 2009 at Arcelor Mittal Steelton, pending approval.

Several inquiries were made concerning the IMF website member usernames and passwords.  New usernames and passwords will be issued by member company and emailed to the company representatives to avoid any confusion.
Dr. Lifeng Zhang presented the results of his 2002 – 2005 IMF research project and proposed a related project that would be completed in 2011.  An email will follow to all members containing the past project results.  There will then be a brief period for comments and suggestions about the project followed by a vote.

Dr. Jay Galbraith (Standard Steel) gave a great presentation on some of the modeling work that has been done at Standard Steel using Magmasoft.  Carl Corbin (Vesuvius) presented on ladle refractories and focused on ladle stir plugs, a very practical presentation for preventing clogging and excessive plug wear.  Brendan Connolly (EQS) gave a presentation on the data collection upgrade in the EQS teeming bay.

On Thursday, April 23, 2009, both Lehigh Specialty Melting and Latrobe Specialty Steel hosted excellent tours of their melting and bottom pour facilities.  Many thanks to Chad Ireland (LSM), Tom Kantor (LSS), and the employees of both facilities for setting up these plant visits.

Submitted by, 
Brendan Connolly, IMF President
